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Last week in Year 3:

For Arts week, Year 3 learned The Flying 
Scotsman dance. They were also inspired by 
The Flying Scotsman to create some train track 
abstract Art linked to their Maths learning about 
angles, parallel and perpendicular lines.

In Science, we have been learning 
about the parts of a flower. We 
dissected tulips and identified the 
sepal, petals, pistil and stamen. 



Last week in Year 6:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 5 with 94% and 
Class 10 with 98%. Our whole school target is 97%.

 It’s been a busy week in Year 6! In arts 
week, we read ‘The Flying Scotsman’ 
book and created our own travel 
posters based on the train. Class 13 
went to the library and Class 14 are 
looking forward to their visit in a few 
weeks. 

In history, 
we have 
looked at 
women’s 
roles in 
WW2. 



Last week in Nursery:
We engaged in lots of train play to celebrate Arts week. We read the story Little Red 
Train to the Rescue, retelling the story with props in the tuff spot. The children took 
turns in the role play train station office selling tickets to their friends. They worked 
collaboratively to paint and decorate a fantastic train engine and carriages, then went 
on lots of exciting adventures in their creation! We have been observing tadpoles in 
Nursery and checking on their growth progress over time. On Friday we discovered 
lots with back legs and some were fully formed frogs! We enjoyed going on a trip to 
the school pond to release them back into their natural habitat.



PE/Sports news:

Last week, thirty-five Year 5 and 6 
students attended the local cricket 
competition at March Town Cricket 
Club. All the children played 
fantastically well and showed off the 
skills they have gained in PE lessons 
throughout this half term. It was 
lovely to hear the organisers say that 
the children were a credit to our 
school. Well done all involved!

KS2 Sports Day:
As the KS2 Sports Day is competitive 
between teams, children are allowed 
to wear a top that is the same colour 
as their school team on the day.
Clydesdales (red)
Suffolks (yellow)
Shires (green)
Percherons (blue)



Dates for your calendar:
Monday 22nd May at 2.15 p.m. - Sports Day for Reception and Nursery (only the 
older age group from Nursery who will start at school in September are involved in 
Sports Day)
Tuesday 23rd May at 2.00 p.m. - Sports Day for  KS2
Thursday 25th May at 2.15 p.m. - Sports Day for KS1
Thursday 25th May - PTFA Discos - 6 til 7 p.m. then 7.15 til 8.15 p.m.
29 May to 2 June - closed for half term week
Monday 5th June - closed for staff training
Friday 9th June - Year 2 trip to Hunstanton
Friday 16th June - Reception trip to Sandringham
10th to 12th July - Y3 residential visit to Burwell House
Wednesday 19th July - last day of summer term
All term dates 2022/23 and 2023/24 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you 
may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


